
      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WAUNAKEE/WESTPORT 

JOINT PLAN COMMISSION 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

 

 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Waunakee/Westport Joint Plan Commission scheduled 

for Tuesday, February 10, 2015, 6:00 p.m. at the Kennedy Administration Building, 

at 5387 Mary Lake Road, Town of Westport, has been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Joint Plan Commission will be May 13, 2014, 

6:00 p.m. at the Kennedy Administration Building, at 5387 Mary Lake Road, Town of 

Westport. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the Americans With Disabilities Act that requires the 

meeting or materials at the meeting to be in an accessible location or format, must contact the municipal 

clerk at (608) 850-8500, 500 W. Main Street, Waunakee, Wisconsin, at least twenty-four hours prior to the 

commencement of the meeting so that any necessary arrangements can be made to accommodate each 

request. 


	AGENDA
	CALL TO ORDER
	ROLL CALL:  Ken Sipsma, John Van Dinter, Dean Grosskopf, Pat McGowan, Brad Zeman, Bill Pellino
	MINUTES
	PUBLIC COMMENT
	ADJOURN

